
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
 
Date: September 25, 2017  
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals and  
 Parish Staff 
 
From: Cathy Marbury, Associate Director, Office of Formation and 

Discipleship  

Re:  Faith inFormation Newsletter: Events, Resources and Information  
for Parish Catechetical Leaders 

 

Please take a moment to review our bimonthly Faith inFormation newsletter. 
Stay informed of events, resources and information relevant to parish 
catechetical leaders (directors of religious education, religious education 
coordinators, youth ministers and adult formation coordinators). 
 
Some of the featured articles in this issue include:  

 
• Evangelization and Family Formation Survey Results 
• University of Dayton Cohort Information 
• Family’s Celebrating the Sacraments Video Series 
• New Parish Catechetical Leaders 

 
 
Click below for the complete newsletter: 
http://conta.cc/2xdXBKI  
 
Sign up to receive “Faith inFormation” here: 
http://tiny.cc/faithinformation 
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